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Despite being hit hard 
with COVID, the church 
is moving forward   in   
South  Africa.  The  KZN
District reported twenty-five 
people baptized 
in Jesus’ 
name. One 
of the 
t w e n t y -
f i v e 
individuals 
b a p t i z e d 
was a pastor i n 
an area where we have no 
UPCI work! Such a miracle! 
Various outreaches have 
taken place which included 
feeding the hungry.

~ Nick & Pam Sisco

We previously shared on our 
page about a home Bible 
study class in Helsinki being 
taught by Pastor Candace 
Lindholm. Of the three 
students who attended 
every class, all three are now 
teaching their own personal 
Bible studies to either their  
friends  or family. Discipling 
others makes a difference 
and we are thankful for the 

furtherance of the Gospel 
in both Helsinki and Turku. 

~ Mark & Glenda Alphin

Around 375 people joined the 
National Prayer Rally in Great 
Britain & Ireland on Zoom, and 
many more on social media, 
with a total active reach of 
over 9,000. This means this 
many people were engaged 
for two hours or more of this 
four-hour prayer meeting. 

~ Robert & Jerolyn Kelley

The Hong Kong government 
has not allowed church 

gatherings since 
December 2. 

H o w e v e r, 
we have 
still been 
baptizing! 

We have 
received four 

reports of 
individauls who have been 
baptized in Jesus’ name! 
One woman was baptized 
last October but, she just 
received the gift of the Holy 

Ghost during online preaching!  
~ Stephen & Lynette O’Donnell

In the moth of February, we 
received reports of forty-seven 
people being baptized in Jesus’ 
name and fifty-six  filled being 
with the Holy Spirit around 
the island of Madagascar!
~ the Richardsons & the Cadds

In Lebanon, we have 
experienced many economic  
problems, as well as a large 
exlosion in August which was 
considered one of the largest 
non-nuclear explosions in 
history. The explosion resulted 
in 204 deaths, and hundreds of 
thousands of people were left 
homeless. However, through 
it all, the Lord has provided 
through CSI (Compasssion 
Services International), and 
we are grateful to be able to 
minister to our communities. 
We are also happy to report 
that we have recently been 
able to baptize eleven people 
in the Mediterranean Sea!

~ Mark & Mariann Starin
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Monthly Project Highlights

BIBLE SCHOOL

The Bible School is restarting and 
we will need office supplies, chairs, 
whiteboards, overhead projectors, 
screens, printers, dry erase markers, 
stationary items and more. 

Project #: GMGP.5125.2204

To give, reference the appropriate 
project # and send to: 

Global Missions 
36 Research Park Court 

Weldon Spring, MO 63304 
p: 636-229-7900

EVANGELISM

These funds help us to continue 
traveling to the cities of Tartu and 
Narva for services and Bible studies, 
as well as for advertisements and 
rental of the conference rooms we 
use. Over the past three years, God 
has added to the church, and several 
have been born again of water and 
Spirit.

Project #: GMGP.43696.2501


